
 

November 6, 2024 

  

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community, 

Parent-teacher conferences provide an opportunity to strengthen the collaboration between home and 
school, as we work together to support students’ growth as learners and citizens. Parent-teacher 
conferences will be held on the following dates and times: 

Friday, November 22nd       1:45-3:35pm   

Monday, November 25th     6:00-8:00pm   

Tuesday, November 26th  1:45-3:35pm   

If you would like to meet with your student’s teacher(s), please use the Parent Portal to schedule a 
conference.  The conference scheduler will open on Wednesday, November 13th at 8:30am  and close 
on Wednesday, November 20th at 3:30pm.  

To access the conference scheduler, login to the Parent Portal. In the “Menu” section, choose “Teacher 
Conferences”.  Next, choose “Schedule Conference” to select a date and time to meet with your student’s 
teacher. 

If you need assistance with your Parent Portal username, please contact the school’s main office.  If you 
forgot your password, please follow the prompts in the Parent Portal to reset it. 

If you need any assistance or have questions regarding conferences, please contact your student’s 
building principal. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Evans  

 

 

 

 

 


